
Covid 19 Update - Referral to The Hub 

If you are a current client please contact your usual referring agency as normal. 

If you are new to the Food & Community Hub, and find yourself in urgent need of help, but can’t 
immediately get a referral, you should do the following: 

If you can, email your request for a food parcel to foodhub@hopeforbelper.com this will help us manage 

the demand during this crisis period. 

To collect your food parcel, come to the Baptist Church on Bridge Street, Belper, next to The Devonshire, 

on a Tuesday or Friday between 12 noon and 2pm. There is limited ‘queuing’ space undercover so bring 

an umbrella if the weather is wet, as we are unable to allow entrance to the main building, in line with 

government advice. 

You will be allowed to access the service two weeks running without a referral, in the meantime you will 

need to get a referral from either; 

The Job Centre 

Citizens Advice 

Doctors Surgeries 

Futures Housing 

P3 

Social Care 

Health Visitor/Family Nurse 

Thank you 😊 

 

 

Jo Lambourne  

07798 914048 
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